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Position on Bills at 2023
Session of Oregon Legislature:

HB 2923: Support

HB 2930: Support

The Oregon Progressive Party supports these two bills.

HB 2923: Specifies some types of business positions that public
officials and candidates must supply on a statement of
economic interest.

HB 2930: Applies conflict of interest provisions to members of the
household of public officials.
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